
West Pennine Local Medical Committee 

October 2018 UPDATE FROM YOUR LMC 

      
   

Dr Amir Hannan, Chair  Dr Peter Wright, Secretary  Dr Zuber Ahmed, Vice Chair 

 

Reporting Expected Deaths - Coroner training 

Ms Joanne Kearsley - HM Senior Coroner for the Oldham and Bury areas will be offering training on 

reporting deaths.  The training event will take place on Thursday 15th November at 7.00pm at The 

Village Hotel, Bury , BL9 7BQ.  If you'd like to attend this event, please contact Jane at 

westpenninelmc@btconnect.com ASAP. 

Practice Nurse representatives 

The LMC is looking to recruit a Practice Nurse representative to the committee.  It would involve 

attending a monthly evening meeting in Oldham and being the voice of Practice Nurses in the West 

Pennine area.   It would be much appreciated if you could bring this to the attention of your Practice 

Nurse; if they are interested could they please e-mail westpenninelmc@btconnect.com 

Practice Manager Development Fund 

As part of the GP Forward View scheme, the GM Partnership are set to release another sum of 

money to support Practice Manager development.  This fund will be paid via the LMC.  The LMC  PM 

reps, Leon Xavier and Vivien Dawber will be attending this month's PM forums to establish how 

Practice Managers can best utilise this fund. 

Retiring GPs 

In order to acknowledge the service of retiring GPs, it would be very much appreciated if you could 

advise the LMC if a GP is retiring from your practice.  Please e-mail Jane at 

westpenninelmc@btconnect.com 

 

If you require any more information about the above or any other Primary Care issues, 

please do not hesitate to contact us via westpenninelmc@btconnect.com 
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